
 
NOTICE OF RESCISSION OF FIRE RESTRICTIONS  

ON BLM TWIN FALLS DISTRICT MANAGED PUBLIC LANDS  

Bureau of Land Management, Idaho 

 

Wildfire danger has lessened for areas of northern central Idaho. Therefore, pursuant to Title 43 

CFR 9200, subpart 9212.2, the Bureau of Land Management (BLM) Twin Falls District is 

rescinding all fire restrictions on BLM-managed lands north of U.S. Route 20 from Hill City 

east to the Craters of the Moon National Monument Park Visitor Center. 

For a detailed map visit: https://www.blm.gov/programs/fire-and-aviation/regional-info/idaho 

EFFECTIVE DATE: These restrictions are hereby rescinded starting at 11:59 p.m., September 

18, 2028. Dated this 16th day of September 2025. 

 

 

Birk Roseman, District Manager, Twin Falls District BLM 

https://www.blm.gov/programs/fire-and-aviation/regional-info/idaho

